
HENRY W . HAMIL TON 
537 EAST EASTWOOD 

MARSHALL. MISSOURI 65340 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1 , Box 210, 
Kimberly, Idaho . 83341 

Dear Mr. Crabtree, 

July 27, 1975 

I was glad to have your letter concerning Missouri H. B. 787 . 
You probably know that it is a child of the Missouri Department of 
Natural Resources, it is not a Missouri Archaeological Society 
bill at all . A copy of your letter, along with about 6 others, 
has been sent to various personnel of the Department of Natural 
Resources . 

It happens that I am a member of the Missouri State Council on 
Historic Preservation and have been asked to make suggestions that 
would make the bill more acceptable . There is much disagreement 
concerning the bill and I would delete about half of it , they intend 
to try to get it passed another year, section 13 is not the only 
i tem that is under fire, I would simply delete all of section 13 . 

Sincere~i4 F~ 
Henry W. Hamilton 


